The Hundred Year Marathon China S Secret
Strategy
Thank you enormously much for downloading the hundred year marathon china s
secret strategy.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have look numerous
time for their favorite books afterward this the hundred year marathon china s
secret strategy, but stop going on in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine PDF taking into consideration a cup of coffee in
the afternoon, otherwise they juggled once some harmful virus inside their
computer. the hundred year marathon china s secret strategy is genial in our
digital library an online entry to it is set as public thus you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in multipart countries, allowing you to
get the most less latency epoch to download any of our books with this one.
Merely said, the the hundred year marathon china s secret strategy is
universally compatible subsequently any devices to read.

Danger Zone: The Coming Conflict with China Michael Beckley 2022-08-16 A
provocative and urgent analysis of the U.S.–China rivalry. It has become
conventional wisdom that America and China are running a “superpower marathon”
that may last a century. Yet Hal Brands and Michael Beckley pose a
counterintuitive question: What if the sharpest phase of that competition is
more like a decade-long sprint? The Sino-American contest is driven by clashing
geopolitical interests and a stark ideological dispute over whether
authoritarianism or democracy will dominate the 21st century. But both history
and China’s current trajectory suggest that this rivalry will reach its moment
of maximum danger in the 2020s. China is at a perilous moment: strong enough to
violently challenge the existing order, yet losing confidence that time is on
its side. Numerous examples from antiquity to the present show that rising
powers become most aggressive when their fortunes fade, their difficulties
multiply, and they realize they must achieve their ambitions now or miss the
chance to do so forever. China has already started down this path. Witness its
aggression toward Taiwan, its record-breaking military buildup, and its efforts
to dominate the critical technologies that will shape the world’s future. Over
the long run, the Chinese challenge will most likely prove more manageable than
many pessimists currently believe—but during the 2020s, the pace of SinoAmerican conflict will accelerate, and the prospect of war will be
frighteningly real. America, Brands and Beckley argue, will still need a
sustainable approach to winning a protracted global competition. But first, it
needs a near-term strategy for navigating the danger zone ahead.
Deceiving the Sky Bill Gertz 2021-03-30 The United States' approach to China
since the Communist regime in Beijing began the period of reform and opening in
the 1980s was based on a promise that trade and engagement with China would
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result in a peaceful, democratic state. Forty years later the hope of producing
a benign People's Republic of China utterly failed. The Communist Party of
China deceived the West into believing that the its system and the Party-ruled
People's Liberation Army were peaceful and posed no threat. In fact, these
misguided policies produced the emergence of a 21st Century Evil Empire even
more dangerous than a Cold War version in the Soviet Union. Successive American
presidential administrations were fooled by ill-advised pro-China policymakers,
intelligence analysts and business leaders who facilitated the rise not of a
peaceful China but a threatening and expansionist nuclear-armed communist
dictatorship not focused on a single overriding strategic objective: Weakening
and destroying the United States of America. Defeating the United States is the
first step for China's current rulers in achieving global supremacy under a new
world order based an ideology of Communism with Chinese characteristics. The
process included technology theft of American companies that took place on a
massive scale through cyber theft and unfair trade practices. The losses
directly supported in the largest and most significant buildup of the Chinese
military that now directly threatens American and allied interests around the
world. The military threat is only half the danger as China aggressively
pursues regional and international control using a variety of non-military
forces, including economic, cyber and space warfare and large-scale influence
operations. Deceiving the Sky: Inside Communist China's Drive for Global
Supremacy details the failure to understand the nature and activities of the
dangers posed by China and what the United States can do in taking needed steps
to counter the threats.
The Penguin Book of the Undead Scott G. Bruce 2016-09-27 The walking dead from
15 centuries haunt this compendium of ghostly visitations through the ages,
exploring the history of our fascination with zombies and other restless souls.
Since ancient times, accounts of supernatural activity have mystified us. Ghost
stories as we know them did not develop until the late nineteenth century, but
the restless dead haunted the premodern imagination in many forms, as recorded
in historical narratives, theological texts, and personal letters. The Penguin
Book of the Undead teems with roving hordes of dead warriors, corpses trailed
by packs of barking dogs, moaning phantoms haunting deserted ruins, evil
spirits emerging from burning carcasses in the form of crows, and zombies with
pestilential breath. Spanning from the Hebrew scriptures to the Roman Empire,
the Scandinavian sagas to medieval Europe, the Protestant Reformation to the
Renaissance, this beguiling array of accounts charts our relationship with
spirits and apparitions, wraiths and demons over fifteen hundred years, showing
the evolution in our thinking about the ability of dead souls to return to the
realm of the living—and to warn us about what awaits us in the afterlife. For
more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and
across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished
scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by awardwinning translators.
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The Long Game Rush Doshi 2021-06-11 For more than a century, no US adversary or
coalition of adversaries - not Nazi Germany, Imperial Japan, or the Soviet
Union - has ever reached sixty percent of US GDP. China is the sole exception,
and it is fast emerging into a global superpower that could rival, if not
eclipse, the United States. What does China want, does it have a grand strategy
to achieve it, and what should the United States do about it? In The Long Game,
Rush Doshi draws from a rich base of Chinese primary sources, including decades
worth of party documents, leaked materials, memoirs by party leaders, and a
careful analysis of China's conduct to provide a history of China's grand
strategy since the end of the Cold War. Taking readers behind the Party's
closed doors, he uncovers Beijing's long, methodical game to displace America
from its hegemonic position in both the East Asia regional and global orders
through three sequential "strategies of displacement." Beginning in the 1980s,
China focused for two decades on "hiding capabilities and biding time." After
the 2008 Global Financial Crisis, it became more assertive regionally,
following a policy of "actively accomplishing something." Finally, in the
aftermath populist elections of 2016, China shifted to an even more aggressive
strategy for undermining US hegemony, adopting the phrase "great changes unseen
in century." After charting how China's long game has evolved, Doshi offers a
comprehensive yet asymmetric plan for an effective US response. Ironically, his
proposed approach takes a page from Beijing's own strategic playbook to
undermine China's ambitions and strengthen American order without competing
dollar-for-dollar, ship-for-ship, or loan-for-loan.
China 2049 David Dollar 2020-06-09 How will China reform its economy as it
aspires to become the next economic superpower? It’s clear that China is the
world’s next economic superpower. But what isn’t so clear is how China will get
there by the middle of this century. It now faces tremendous challenges such as
fostering innovation, dealing with ageing problem and coping with a less
accommodative global environment. In this book, economists from China’s leading
university and America’s best-known think tank offer in depth analyses of these
challenges. Does China have enough talent and right policy and institutional
mix to transit from input-driven to innovation-driven economy? What does ageing
mean, in terms of labor supply, consumption demand and social welfare
expenditure? Can China contain the environmental and climate change risks? How
should the financial system be transformed in order to continuously support
economic growth and keep financial risks under control? What fiscal reforms are
required in order to balance between economic efficiency and social harmony?
What roles should the state-owned enterprises play in the future Chinese
economy? In addition, how will technological competition between the United
States and China affect each country’s development? Will the Chinese yuan
emerge as a major reserve currency, and would this destabilize the
international financial system? What will be China’s role in the international
economic institutions? And will the United States and other established powers
accept a growing role for China and the rest of the developing world in the
governance of global institutions such as the World Trade Organization and the
International Monetary Fund, or will the world devolve into competing blocs?
This book provides unique insights into independent analyses and policy
the-hundred-year-marathon-china-s-secret-strategy
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recommendations by a group of top Chinese and American scholars. Whether China
succeeds or fails in economic reform will have a large impact, not just on
China’s development, but also on stability and prosperity for the whole world.
The Hundred-Year Marathon Michael Pillsbury 2016-02-02 One of the U.S.
government's leading China experts reveals the hidden strategy fueling that
country's rise - and how Americans have been seduced into helping China
overtake us as the world's leading superpower. For more than forty years, the
United States has played an indispensable role helping the Chinese government
build a booming economy, develop its scientific and military capabilities, and
take its place on the world stage, in the belief that China's rise will bring
us cooperation, diplomacy, and free trade. But what if the "China Dream" is to
replace us, just as America replaced the British Empire, without firing a shot?
Based on interviews with Chinese defectors and newly declassified, previously
undisclosed national security documents, "The Hundred-Year Marathon" reveals
China's secret strategy to supplant the United States as the world's dominant
power, and to do so by 2049, the one-hundredth anniversary of the founding of
the People's Republic. Michael Pillsbury, a fluent Mandarin speaker who has
served in senior national security positions in the U.S. government since the
days of Richard Nixon and Henry Kissinger, draws on his decades of contact with
the "hawks" in China's military and intelligence agencies and translates their
documents, speeches, and books to show how the teachings of traditional Chinese
statecraft underpin their actions. He offers an inside look at how the Chinese
really view America and its leaders - as barbarians who will be the architects
of their own demise. Pillsbury also explains how the U.S. government has helped
- sometimes unwittingly and sometimes deliberately - to make this "China Dream"
come true, and he calls for the United States to implement a new, more
competitive strategy toward China as it really is, and not as we might wish it
to be. "The Hundred-Year Marathon" is a wake-up call as we face the greatest
national security challenge of the twenty-first century.
Superpower Interrupted Michael Schuman 2020-06-09 This global history as the
Chinese would write it gives brilliant and unconventional insights for
understanding China's role in the world, especially the drive to "Make China
Great Again." We in the West routinely ask: "What does China want?" The answer
is quite simple: the superpower status it always had, but briefly lost. In this
colorful, informative story filled with fascinating characters, epic battles,
influential thinkers, and decisive moments, we come to understand how the
Chinese view their own history and how its narrative is distinctly different
from that of Western civilization. More important, we come to see how this
unique Chinese history of the world shapes China's economic policy, attitude
toward the United States and the rest of the world, relations with its
neighbors, positions on democracy and human rights, and notions of good
government. As the Chinese see it, for as far back as anyone can remember,
China had the richest economy, the strongest military, and the most advanced
philosophy, culture, and technology. The collision with the West knocked
China's historical narrative off course for the first time, as its 5,000-year
reign as an unrivaled superpower came to an ignominious end. Ever since, the
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Chinese have licked their wounds and fixated on returning their country to its
former greatness, restoring the Chinese version of its place in the world as
they had always known it. For the Chinese, the question was never if they could
reclaim their former dominant position in the world, but when.
Summary of The Hundred-Year Marathon by Michael Pillsbury Paul Adams /
Bookhabits 2019-01-09 The Hundred-Year Marathon: China's Secret Strategy to
Replace America as the Global Superpower by Michael Pillsbury: Conversation
Starters China has a plan to take over the United States as a world leader and
will fully accomplish this by 2049 when it celebrates its 100th founding
anniversary. According to Chinese teachings, Americans are barbarians who are
engineering their own demise. The US has unwittingly helped the Chinese achieve
their dream of becoming a world power. The past forty years have seen America
aiding China in its economic development as well as providing military and
scientific expertise. "We believed that American aid to a fragile China whose
leaders thought like us would help China become a democratic and peaceful power
without ambitions of regional or even global dominance." This belief is no
longer true says former senior national security officer Michael Pillsbury. The
Hundred-Year Marathon is a Washington Post #1 national bestseller written by
Pillsbury who is the Director of the Hudson Institute's Center on Chinese
Strategy. A Brief Look Inside: EVERY GOOD BOOK CONTAINS A WORLD FAR DEEPER than
the surface of its pages. The characters and their world come alive, and the
characters and its world still live on. Conversation Starters is peppered with
questions designed to bring us beneath the surface of the page and invite us
into the world that lives on. These questions can be used to.. Create Hours of
Conversation: - Promote an atmosphere of discussion for groups - Foster a
deeper understanding of the book - Assist in the study of the book, either
individually or corporately - Explore unseen realms of the book as never seen
before Disclaimer: This book you are about to enjoy is an independent resource
meant to supplement the original book. If you have not yet read the original
book, we encourage you to before purchasing this unofficial Conversation
Starters.
You Will Be Assimilated David P. Goldman 2020-07-09 America has finally
recognized China’s bid for world dominance—but we’re still losing ground.
Domination of the next generation of mobile broadband is just the tip of the
spear. Like the Borg in Star Trek, China will assimilate you into a virtual
empire controlled by Chinese technology. China is taking control of the Fourth
Industrial Revolution—the economy of artificial intelligence and quantum
computing—just as America dominated the Third Industrial Revolution driven by
the computer. Long in planning, China’s scheme erupted into public awareness
when it emerged as the world leader in 5G internet. America is on track to
become poor, dependent, and vulnerable—unless we revive the American genius for
innovation. Trade wars and tech boycotts have failed to slow China’s plans.
David P. Goldman watched China unfold its imperial plan from the inside, as an
investment banker in China and strategic consultant, and as a principal of a
great Asian news organization, the Asia Times. This is an eyewitness, firsthand
account of the biggest turning point in world affairs since the Second World
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War, with a clear explanation of what it means for America and for you—and what
America can do to remain the world’s leading superpower.
Unrestricted Warfare Liang Qiao 2002 Three years before the September 11
bombing of the World Trade Center-a Chinese military manual called Unrestricted
Warfare touted such an attack-suggesting it would be difficult for the U.S.
military to cope with. The events of September ll were not a random act
perpetrated by independent agents. The doctrine of total war outlined in
Unrestricted Warfare clearly demonstrates that the People's Republic of China
is preparing to confront the United States and our allies by conducting
"asymmetrical" or multidimensional attack on almost every aspect of our social,
economic and political life.
This Brave New World Anja Manuel 2017-03-21 "In the next decade and a half,
China and India will become two of the world's indispensable powers--whether
they rise peacefully or not. During that time, Asia will surpass the combined
strength of North America and Europe in economic might, population size, and
military spending. Both India and China will have vetoes over many
international decisions, from climate change to global trade, human rights, and
business standards. From her front row view of this colossal shift, first at
the State Department and now as an advisor to American business leaders, Anja
Manuel escorts the reader on an intimate tour of the corridors of power in
Delhi and Beijing. Her encounters with political and business leaders reveal
how each country's history and politics influences their conduct today. Through
vibrant stories, she reveals how each country is working to surmount enormous
challenges--from the crushing poverty of Indian slum dwellers and Chinese
factory workers, to outrageous corruption scandals, rotting rivers,
unbreathable air, and managing their citizens' discontent. We wring our hands
about China, Manuel writes, while we underestimate India, which will be the
most important country outside the West to shape China's rise. Manuel shows us
that a different path is possible--we can bring China and India along as
partners rather than alienating one or both, and thus extend our own leadership
in the world"-The Hundred-Year Marathon Michael Pillsbury 2015-02-03 One of the U.S.
government's leading China experts reveals the hidden strategy fueling that
country's rise - and how Americans have been seduced into helping China
overtake us as the world's leading superpower. For more than forty years, the
United States has played an indispensable role helping the Chinese government
build a booming economy, develop its scientific and military capabilities, and
take its place on the world stage, in the belief that China's rise will bring
us cooperation, diplomacy, and free trade. But what if the "China Dream" is to
replace us, just as America replaced the British Empire, without firing a shot?
Based on interviews with Chinese defectors and newly declassified, previously
undisclosed national security documents, The Hundred-Year Marathon reveals
China's secret strategy to supplant the United States as the world's dominant
power, and to do so by 2049, the one-hundredth anniversary of the founding of
the People's Republic. Michael Pillsbury, a fluent Mandarin speaker who has
the-hundred-year-marathon-china-s-secret-strategy
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served in senior national security positions in the U.S. government since the
days of Richard Nixon and Henry Kissinger, draws on his decades of contact with
the "hawks" in China's military and intelligence agencies and translates their
documents, speeches, and books to show how the teachings of traditional Chinese
statecraft underpin their actions. He offers an inside look at how the Chinese
really view America and its leaders - as barbarians who will be the architects
of their own demise. Pillsbury also explains how the U.S. government has helped
- sometimes unwittingly and sometimes deliberately - to make this "China Dream"
come true, and he calls for the United States to implement a new, more
competitive strategy toward China as it really is, and not as we might wish it
to be. The Hundred-Year Marathon is a wake-up call as we face the greatest
national security challenge of the twenty-first century.
Asia's Reckoning Richard McGregor 2018-12-04 A Financial Times Best Book of
2017 “A shrewd and knowing book.” —Robert D. Kaplan, The Wall Street Journal “A
compelling and impressive read.” —The Economist “Skillfully crafted and wellargued.” —Jeffrey Wasserstrom, Financial Times “An excellent modern history. .
. . provides the context needed to make sense of the region’s present and
future.” —Joyce Lau, South China Morning Post A history of the combative
military, diplomatic, and economic relations among China, Japan, and the United
States since the 1970s—and the potential crisis that awaits them Richard
McGregor’s Asia’s Reckoning is a compelling account of the widening
geopolitical cracks in a region that has flourished under an American security
umbrella for more than half a century. The toxic rivalry between China and
Japan, two Asian giants consumed with endless history wars and ruled by
entrenched political dynasties, is threatening to upend the peace underwritten
by Pax Americana since World War II. Combined with Donald Trump’s disdain for
America’s old alliances and China's own regional ambitions, east Asia is
entering a new era of instability and conflict. If the United States laid the
postwar foundations for modern Asia, now the anchor of the global economy,
Asia’s Reckoning reveals how that structure is falling apart. With unrivaled
access to archives in the United States and Asia, as well as to many of the
major players in all three countries, Richard McGregor has written a tale that
blends the tectonic shifts in diplomacy with bitter domestic politics and the
personalities driving them. It is a story not only of an overstretched America,
but also of the rise and fall and rise of the great powers of Asia. The aboutturn of Japan—from a colossus seemingly poised for world domination to a nation
in inexorable decline in the space of two decades—has few parallels in modern
history, as does the rapid rise of China—a country whose military is now larger
than those of Japan, South Korea, Taiwan and southeast Asia's combined. The
confrontational course on which China and Japan are set is no simple spat
between neighbors: the United States would be involved on the side of Japan in
any military conflict between the two countries. The fallout would be an
economic tsunami, affecting manufacturing centers, trade routes, and political
capitals on every continent. Richard McGregor’s book takes us behind the
headlines of his years reporting as the Financial Times’s Beijing and
Washington bureau chief to show how American power will stand or fall on its
ability to hold its ground in Asia.
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Charm Offensive Joshua Kurlantzick 2007-01-01 At the beginning of the twentyfirst century, China is poised to become a major global power. And though much
has been written of China's rise, a crucial aspect of this transformation has
gone largely unnoticed: the way that China is using soft power to appeal to its
neighbours and to distant countries alike. This original book is the first to
examine the significance of China's recent focus on soft power, that is,
diplomacy, trade incentives, cultural and educational exchange opportunities,
and other techniques, to project a benign national image, pose as a model of
social and economic success, and develop stronger international alliances.
Drawing on years of experience tracking China's policies in Southeast Asia,
Latin America, and Africa, Joshua Kurlantzick reveals how China has wooed the
world with a charm offensive that has largely escaped the attention of American
policymakers. Beijing's new diplomacy has altered the political landscape in
Southeast Asia and far beyond, changing the dynamics of China's relationships
with other countries. China also has worked to take advantage of American
policy mistakes, the author contends. In a provocative conclusion, he considers
a future in which China may be the first nation since the Soviet Union to rival
the U.S. in international influence.
The China Dream Mingfu Liu 2015 "First published in Beijing in 2010; now
available in English"--Back of dust jacket cover.
The Hundred-Year Marathon Michael Pillsbury 2015-02-03 One of the U.S.
government's leading China experts reveals the hidden strategy fueling that
country's rise – and how Americans have been seduced into helping China
overtake us as the world's leading superpower. For more than forty years, the
United States has played an indispensable role helping the Chinese government
build a booming economy, develop its scientific and military capabilities, and
take its place on the world stage, in the belief that China's rise will bring
us cooperation, diplomacy, and free trade. But what if the "China Dream" is to
replace us, just as America replaced the British Empire, without firing a shot?
Based on interviews with Chinese defectors and newly declassified, previously
undisclosed national security documents, The Hundred-Year Marathon reveals
China's secret strategy to supplant the United States as the world's dominant
power, and to do so by 2049, the one-hundredth anniversary of the founding of
the People's Republic. Michael Pillsbury, a fluent Mandarin speaker who has
served in senior national security positions in the U.S. government since the
days of Richard Nixon and Henry Kissinger, draws on his decades of contact with
the "hawks" in China's military and intelligence agencies and translates their
documents, speeches, and books to show how the teachings of traditional Chinese
statecraft underpin their actions. He offers an inside look at how the Chinese
really view America and its leaders – as barbarians who will be the architects
of their own demise. Pillsbury also explains how the U.S. government has helped
– sometimes unwittingly and sometimes deliberately – to make this "China Dream"
come true, and he calls for the United States to implement a new, more
competitive strategy toward China as it really is, and not as we might wish it
to be. The Hundred-Year Marathon is a wake-up call as we face the greatest
national security challenge of the twenty-first century.
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The Shadow War Jim Sciutto 2019-05-14 Are we losing a war few of us realize
we’re fighting? Jim Sciutto, CNN’s Chief National Security Correspondent,
reveals the invisible fronts that make up 21st century warfare, from
disinformation campaigns to advanced satellite weapons. Poisoned dissidents.
Election interference. Armed invasions. International treaties thrown into
chaos. Secret military buildups. Hackers and viruses. Weapons deployed in
space. China and Russia (and Iran and North Korea) spark news stories by
carrying out bold acts of aggression and violating international laws and
norms. Isn’t this just bad actors acting badly? That kind of thinking is
outdated and dangerous. Emboldened by their successes, these countries are, in
fact, waging a brazen, global war on the US and the West. This is a new Cold
War, which will not be won by those who fail to realize they are fighting it.
The enemies of the West understand that while they are unlikely to win a
shooting war, they have another path to victory. And what we see as our
greatest strengths—open societies, military innovation, dominance of technology
on Earth and in space, longstanding leadership in global institutions—these
countries are undermining or turning into weaknesses. In The Shadow War, CNN
anchor and chief national security correspondent Jim Sciutto provides us with a
revealing and at times disturbing guide to this new international conflict.
This Shadow War is already the greatest threat to America’s national security,
even though most Americans know little or nothing about it. With on-the-ground
reporting from Ukraine to the South China Sea, from a sub under the Arctic to
unprecedented access to America’s Space Command, Sciutto draws on his deep
knowledge, high-level contacts, and personal experience as a journalist and
diplomat to paint the most comprehensive and vivid picture of a nation targeted
by a new and disturbing brand of warfare. Thankfully, America is adapting and
fighting back. In The Shadow War, Sciutto introduces readers to the dizzying
array of soldiers, sailors, submariners and their commanders, space engineers,
computer scientists, civilians, and senior intelligence officials who are on
the front lines of this new kind of forever war. Intensive and disturbing, this
invaluable and important work opens our eyes and makes clear that the war of
the future is already here.
Chinese Intelligence Operations Nicholas Eftimiades 2017-07-28 Nicholas
Eftimiades examines the infiltration of Chinese espionage agents into foreign
governments and private businesses. He specifically addresses the human source
in intelligence operations, and how these tactics fit into the conduct of
internal and foreigh affairs in China.
Stealth War Robert Spalding 2019-10-01 China expert Robert Spalding reveals the
shocking success China has had infiltrating American institutions and
compromising our national security. The media often suggest that Russia poses
the greatest threat to America's national security, but the real danger lies
farther east. While those in power have been distracted and disorderly, China
has waged a six-front war on America's economy, military, diplomacy,
technology, education, and infrastructure--and they're winning. It's almost too
late to undo the shocking, though nearly invisible, victories of the Chinese.
In Stealth War, retired Air Force Brigadier General Robert Spalding reveals
the-hundred-year-marathon-china-s-secret-strategy
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China's motives and secret attacks on the West. Chronicling how our leaders
have failed to protect us over recent decades, he provides shocking evidence of
some of China's most brilliant ploys, including: Placing Confucius Institutes
in universities across the United States that serve to monitor and control
Chinese students on campus and spread communist narratives to unsuspecting
American students. Offering enormous sums to American experts who create
investment funds that funnel technology to China. Signing a thirty-year
agreement with the US that allows China to share peaceful nuclear technology,
ensuring that they have access to American nuclear know-how. Spalding's concern
isn't merely that America could lose its position on the world stage. More
urgently, the Chinese Communist Party has a fundamental loathing of the legal
protections America grants its people and seeks to create a world without those
rights. Despite all the damage done so far, Spalding shows how it's still
possible for the U.S. and the rest of the free world to combat--and win-China's stealth war.
The Evil Hours David J. Morris 2015-01-20 “An essential book” on PTSD, an alltoo-common condition in both military veterans and civilians (The New York
Times Book Review). Post-traumatic stress disorder afflicts as many as 30
percent of those who have experienced twenty-first-century combat—but it is not
confined to soldiers. Countless ordinary Americans also suffer from PTSD,
following incidences of abuse, crime, natural disasters, accidents, or other
trauma—yet in many cases their symptoms are still shrouded in mystery, secrecy,
and shame. This “compulsively readable” study takes an in-depth look at the
subject (Los Angeles Times). Written by a war correspondent and former Marine
with firsthand experience of this disorder, and drawing on interviews with
individuals living with PTSD, it forays into the scientific, literary, and
cultural history of the illness. Using a rich blend of reporting and memoir,
The Evil Hours is a moving work that will speak not only to those with the
condition and to their loved ones, but also to all of us struggling to make
sense of an anxious and uncertain time.
The Great U.S.-China Tech War Gordon G. Chang 2020-03-31 The United States and
China are locked in a “cold tech war,” and the winner will end up dominating
the twenty-first century. Beijing was not considered a tech contender a decade
ago. Now, some call it a leader. America is already behind in critical areas.
It is no surprise how Chinese leaders made their regime a tech powerhouse. They
first developed and then implemented multiyear plans and projects, adopting a
determined, methodical, and disciplined approach. As a result, China’s
political leaders and their army of technocrats could soon possess the
technologies of tomorrow. America can still catch up. Unfortunately, Americans,
focused on other matters, are not meeting the challenges China presents. A
whole-of-society mobilization will be necessary for the U.S. to regain what it
once had: control of cutting-edge technologies. This is how America got to the
moon, and this is the key to winning this century. Americans may not like the
fact that they’re once again in a Cold War–type struggle, but they will either
adjust to that reality or get left behind.
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War Without Rules Robert Spalding 2022-04-19 In its fight for global dominance,
Communist China has thrown out the old rules of war. China expert General
Robert Spalding walks us through their new playbook. Many Americans are finally
waking up to the alarming reality of China's stealth war on the United States
and puzzling over how to push back against its insidious infiltration. What few
realize is that we have one real advantage in this war: the Chinese Communist
Party strategy for total war has been written out in Unrestricted Warfare, the
Chinese book, well known there, that has become their new Art of War. In War
Without Rules, retired Air Force Brigadier General Rob Spalding takes Americans
inside Unrestricted Warfare. He walks readers through the principles of this
book, revealing the Chinese belief that there is no sector of life outside the
realm of war. He shows how the CCP itself has promised to use corporate
espionage, global pandemics, and trade violations to achieve dominance. Most
importantly, he provides insight into how, once Americans are aware of the
tactics, we can fight back against CCP’s creeping influence. More than a vital
read for those interested in China, War Without Rules is essential reading for
anyone—from policymakers and diplomats to businessmen and investors—finally
waking up to the stealth war. Knowledge is power, and it’s time to arm
yourself.
Beijing Jeep Jim Mann 2018-05-04 When China opened its doors to the West in the
late 1970s, Western businesses jumped at the chance to sell their products to
the most populous nation in the world. Boardrooms everywhere buzzed with
excitement?a Coke for every citizen, a television for every family, a personal
computer for every office. At no other time have the institutions of Western
capitalism tried to do business with a communist state to the extent that they
did in China under Deng Xiaoping. Yet, over the decade leading up to the bloody
events in and around Tiananmen Square, that experiment produced growing
disappointment on both sides, and a vision of capturing the world's largest
market faded.Picked as one of Fortune Magazine's "75 Smartest Books We Know,"
this updated version of Beijing Jeep, traces the history of the stormy romance
between American business and Chinese communism through the experiences of
American Motors and its operation in China, Beijing Jeep, a closely watched
joint venture often visited by American politicians and Chinese leaders. Jim
Mann explains how some of the world's savviest executives completely misjudged
the business climate and recounts how the Chinese, who acquired valuable new
technology at virtually no expense to themselves, ultimately outcapitalized the
capitalists. And, in a new epilogue, Mann revisits and updates the events which
constituted the main issues of the first edition.Elegantly written, brilliantly
reported, Beijing Jeep is a cautionary tale about the West's age-old quest to
do business in the Middle Kingdom.
How China's Leaders Think Robert Lawrence Kuhn 2011-06-01 A fascinating look at
China now and in the years to come, through the eyes of those at the helm As
China continues its rapid ascent, attention is turning to its leaders, who they
are, and how they view the country's incredible transformation over the last
thirty years. In How China's Leaders Think: The Inside Story of China's Past,
Current and Future Leaders, Revised, bestselling author Lawrence Kuhn goes
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directly to the source, talking with members of China's ruling party and
examining recently declassified Party material to provide readers with an
intimate look at China's leaders and leadership structure, visionary
principles, and convulsive past, and tracing the nation's reform efforts.
Focusing on President Hu Jintao's philosophies and policies, the book looks to
the next generation of China's leaders to ask the questions on everyone's lips.
Who are China's future leaders? How do they view China's place in the world?
Confronting China's leaders head on, Kuhn asks about the county's many problem,
from economic imbalances to unsustainable development, to find out if there's a
road map for change. Presenting the thoughts of key Chinese leaders on
everything from media, military, banking, and healthcare to film, the Internet,
science and technology, and much more, the book paints an intimate, candid
portrayal of how China's leaders really think. Presents a fascinating insight
into how China's leaders think about their country and where it's headed Asks
the tough questions about China's need for reform Pulls together information
from over 100 personal interviews as well as recently declassified Party
documents Taking readers closer to Party officials than ever before, How
China's Leaders Think documents China's thirty-year struggle toward economic
and social reform, and what's to come.
China's Economy Arthur R. Kroeber 2020-06-05 China's economic growth has been
revolutionary, and is the foundation of its increasingly prominent role in
world affairs. It is the world's second biggest economy, the largest
manufacturing and trading nation, the consumer of half the world's steel and
coal, the biggest source of international tourists, and one of the most
influential investors in developing countries from southeast Asia to Africa to
Latin America. Multinational companies make billions of dollars in profits in
China each year, while traders around the world shudder at every gyration of
the country's unruly stock markets. Perhaps paradoxically, its capitalist
economy is governed by an authoritarian Communist Party that shows no sign of
loosening its grip. China is frequently in the news, whether because of trade
disputes, the challenges of its Belt and Road initiative for global
infrastructure, or its increasing military strength. China's political and
technological challenges, created by a country whose political system and
values differ dramatically from most of the other major world economies,
creates uncertainty and even fear. China's Economy: What Everyone Needs to
Know® is a concise introduction to the most astonishing economic and political
story of the last three decades. Arthur Kroeber enhances our understanding of
China's changes and their implications. Among the essential questions he
answers are: How did China grow so fast for so long? Can it keep growing and
still solve its problems of environmental damage, fast-rising debt and rampant
corruption? How long can its vibrant economy co-exist with the repressive oneparty state? How do China's changes affect the rest of the world? This
thoroughly revised and updated second edition includes a comprehensive
discussion of the origins and development of the US-China strategic rivalry,
including Trump's trade war and the race for technological supremacy. It also
explores the recent changes in China's political system, reflecting Xi
Jinping's emergence as the most powerful leader since Mao Zedong. It includes
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insights on changes in China's financial sector, covering the rise and fall of
the shadow banking sector, and China's increasing integration with global
financial markets. And it covers China's rapid technological development and
the rise of its global Internet champions such as Alibaba and Tencent.
Assessment of Chinese Military Modernisation and Its Implications for India
P.K. Chakraborty 2019-09-30
Chinese Views of Future Warfare Michael Pillsbury 1997-12 An introduction to
the works of authoritative and innovative Chinese authors whose writings focus
on the future of the Chinese military. These carefully selected, representative
essays make Chinese military thinking more accessible to western readers. It
reveals, for example, China's keen interest in the Revolution in military
affairs. This volume is an important starting point for understanding China's
future military modernization. "Must reading for every executive of every
Western firm doing business in China." "Readers will be impressed by China's
ambitions in space, information warfare, stealth, and robots, in future
warfare." Photos.
SUMMARY - The Hundred-Year Marathon: China’s Secret Strategy To Replace America
As The Global Superpower By Michael Pillsbury Shortcut Edition 2021-06-25 * Our
summary is short, simple and pragmatic. It allows you to have the essential
ideas of a big book in less than 30 minutes. By reading this summary, you will
discover how China aspires to become a global superpower by following the
strategic plan of the Hundred Years Marathon. You will also discover : that the
Chinese Communist Party is following in the footsteps of the country's ancient
dynasties; the key points of the Hundred Years Marathon; what China's lobbying
of foreign leaders and media looks like; what the world would look like under
Chinese rule; how the U.S. can respond to this strategy. While it was in the
winning side at the end of World War II, China was in great economic
difficulty. The country then experienced a civil war between 1945 and 1949,
which pitted Mao Zedong's Chinese Communist Party against Chiang Kai-shek's
Nationalist Party. In the end, it was the Communist camp that won, leading to
the creation of the People's Republic of China in October 1949. Since that
time, the party leaders, also known as the "Chinese Falcons", have implemented
a strategy: the Hundred Years Marathon. The aim of this plan is to avenge
China's political and economic humiliations of the past century. Thus, the
country gives itself until 2049 to dominate the world economically and
geopolitically, in place of the United States. How does China intend to do
this? *Buy now the summary of this book for the modest price of a cup of
coffee!
Hidden Hand Clive Hamilton 2021-07-03 Headline: The Globe and Mail: Legal
challenge halts Canadian, U.S. and U.K. release of book critical of Chinese
Communist Party by Robert Fife That said it all. The hands of the Chinese
Communist Party were going on the offence. The 48 Group Club a China friendly
group of former UK ambassadors and Prime Ministers were embarrassed by their
connections to a Club founded by key members of the Chinese Communist Party of
the-hundred-year-marathon-china-s-secret-strategy
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Britain who's chair Stephen Perry suggested that China's approach to world
order and rule was superior to democracy and the UK should embrace them. Asked
if he believed the lawsuit was an effort by the Chinese government to stop the
publication of his book, Mr. Hamilton said: “I have no evidence of that,
although it should be noted that the Chinese government has used lawfare in the
past.” Lawfare is the use of legal action as part of a campaign against a
target. Governments around the world are in the early stages of a repositioning
of power, as China rises and the United States is drawn into direct
competition. However, some are beginning to wonder whether, for all of the
economic benefits, engaging with China carries unseen dangers. The Chinese
Communist Party is now determined to reshape the world in its image. The party
is not interested in democracy. It divides the world into those who can be won
over and enemies. They have already lured many leaders to their corner; others
are weighing up a devil's bargain. Through its exercise of ‘sharp power,’ the
party is weakening global institutions, aggressively targeting individual
corporations, and threatening freedom of expression from the arts to academia.
At the same time, security services are increasingly worried about incursions
into our communications infrastructure. Indeed, the vaunted Great Firewall is a
temporary measure, only necessary until the party has transformed the global
conversation. In December 2019, the CCP's obsession with social control led it
to suppress expert warnings about the coronavirus outbreak in Wuhan. Most
alarming for the West was the active collaboration of the WHO in spreading the
CCP's version of events. It was a shocking example of the widespread cooptation of global institutions by the CCP, as described in Hidden Hand. As
soon as Beijing thought it had the virus under control, it began a global
propaganda blitz, presenting China's authoritarian system as a model for the
rest of the world. Western media and pundits soon began echoing the Party line.
Hidden Hand is a detailed and devastating expose of Chinese Communist Party
influence in the West, including Canada. It could not arrive at a better time
in Canada, with relations between Ottawa and Beijing reaching breaking point
after two years of mounting tension. China's bullying behaviour, and the
mobilising of people loyal to the Chinese Communist Party on the streets of
Canada's cities, has caused deep disquiet among Canadians. But the government
seems paralyzed. Hidden Hand shows how Canada's political, business, academic
and cultural elites have over many years been co-opted by the Chinese Communist
Party and its agencies. They are confused about what is in Canada's national
interests and frequently do Beijing's bidding. Hidden Hand shows how the
Chinese Communist Party represents a profound threat to Western democracy. It's
vital reading for Canadians who want to understand what is really happening,
and points to a way of carving out a new diplomatic course with China. But the
question remains: Does the government have the will to stand up to Beijing and
its proxies in Canada or is it too late?
Unrivaled Michael Beckley 2018-09-15 The United States has been the world's
dominant power for more than a century. Now many analysts believe that other
countries are rising and the United States is in decline. Is the unipolar
moment over? Is America finished as a superpower? In this book, Michael Beckley
argues that the United States has unique advantages over other nations that, if
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used wisely, will allow it to remain the world's sole superpower throughout
this century. We are not living in a transitional, post-Cold War era. Instead,
we are in the midst of what he calls the unipolar era—a period as singular and
important as any epoch in modern history. This era, Beckley contends, will
endure because the US has a much larger economic and military lead over its
closest rival, China, than most people think and the best prospects of any
nation to amass wealth and power in the decades ahead. Deeply researched and
brilliantly argued, this book covers hundreds of years of great power politics
and develops new methods for measuring power and predicting the rise and fall
of nations. By documenting long-term trends in the global balance of power and
explaining their implications for world politics, the book provides guidance
for policymakers, businesspeople, and scholars alike.
China's Vision of Victory Jonathan D T Ward 2019-03-31 Someday we may say that
we never saw it coming. After seventy-five years of peace in the Pacific, a new
challenger to American power has emerged, on a scale not seen in generations.
Working from a deep sense of national destiny, the Chinese Communist Party is
guiding a country of 1.4 billion people towards what it calls "the great
rejuvenation of the Chinese nation," and, with it, the end of an American-led
world. Will this generation witness the final act for America as a superpower?
Can American ingenuity, confidence, and will power outcompete the long-term
strategic thinking and planning of China's Communist Party? These are the
challenges that will shape the next decade and more. China's Vision of Victory
brings the reader to a new understanding of China's planning, strategy, and
ambitions. From seabed to space, from Africa to the Arctic, from subsurface
warfare to the rise of China's global corporations, this book will illuminate
for the reader the new great game of our lifetimes, and how our adversary sees
it all.
China and the West Rudyard Griffiths 2019-11-05 The twenty-fourth semi-annual
Munk Debate, held on May 9, 2019, pits former Assistant to the President for
National Security Affairs H. R. McMaster and Director for Chinese Strategy at
the D.C.-based Hudson Institute think tank Michael Pillsbury against former
President of the United Nations Security Council Kishore Mahbubani and
president of one of China’s top independent think tanks, the Center for China
Globalization, Huiyao Wang to debate the threat of China to the liberal
international order. Increasingly in the West, China is being characterized as
a threat to the liberal international order, one that must be overcome through
economic, political, technological, and even military means. For those who
believe that the policies of the Chinese Communist Party pose a threat to free
and open societies, the U.S. and like-minded nations must band together to
preserve a rules-based international order. For others, this approach spells
disaster; it ignores the history and dynamics propelling China’s rise to
superpower status. Rather than threatening the post-war order, China is its
best, and maybe only, guarantor in an era of declining U.S. leadership,
increased regional instability, and slowing global growth.
The World America Made Robert Kagan 2013-01-29 Robert Kagan, the New York Times
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bestselling author of Of Paradise and Power and one of the country’s most
influential strategic thinkers, reaffirms the importance of United States’s
global leadership in this timely and important book. Upon its initial
publication, The World America Made became one of the most talked about
political books of the year, influencing Barack Obama’s 2012 State of the Union
address and shaping the thought of both the Obama and Romney presidential
campaigns. In these incisive and engaging pages, Kagan responds to those who
anticipate—or even long for—a post-American world order by showing what a
decline in America’s influence would truly mean for the United States and the
rest of the world, as the vital institutions, economies, and ideals currently
supported by American power wane or disappear. As Kagan notes, it has happened
before: one need only to consider the consequences of the breakdown of the
Roman Empire and the collapse of the European order in World War I. This book
is a powerful warning that America need not and dare not decline by committing
preemptive superpower suicide.
The Hundred Years War David Green 2014-01-01 What life was like for ordinary
French and English people, embroiled in a devastating century-long conflict
that changed their world The Hundred Years War (1337-1453) dominated life in
England and France for well over a century. It became the defining feature of
existence for generations. This sweeping book is the first to tell the human
story of the longest military conflict in history. Historian David Green
focuses on the ways the war affected different groups, among them knights,
clerics, women, peasants, soldiers, peacemakers, and kings. He also explores
how the long war altered governance in England and France and reshaped peoples'
perceptions of themselves and of their national character. Using the events of
the war as a narrative thread, Green illuminates the realities of battle and
the conditions of those compelled to live in occupied territory; the roles
played by clergy and their shifting loyalties to king and pope; and the
influence of the war on developing notions of government, literacy, and
education. Peopled with vivid and well-known characters--Henry V, Joan of Arc,
Philippe the Good of Burgundy, Edward the Black Prince, John the Blind of
Bohemia, and many others--as well as a host of ordinary individuals who were
drawn into the struggle, this absorbing book reveals for the first time not
only the Hundred Years War's impact on warfare, institutions, and nations, but
also its true human cost.
Chaos Under Heaven Josh Rogin 2021-03-09 The explosive, behind-the-scenes story
of Donald Trump’s high-stakes confrontation with Beijing, from an award-winning
Washington Post columnist and peerless observer of the U.S.–China relationship
There was no calm before the storm. Donald Trump’s surprise electoral victory
shattered the fragile understanding between Washington and Beijing, putting the
most important relationship of the twenty-first century in the hands of a
novice who had bitterly attacked China from the campaign trail. Almost as soon
as he entered office, Trump brought to a boil the long-simmering rivalry
between the two countries, while also striking up a “friendship” with Chinese
president Xi Jinping — whose manipulations of his American counterpart would
undermine the White House’s already disjointed response to the historic
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challenge of a rising China. All the while, Trump’s own officials fought to
steer U.S. policy from within. By the time the COVID-19 pandemic erupted in
Wuhan, Trump’s love-hate relationship with Xi had sparked a trade war, while
Xi’s aggression had pushed the world to the brink of a new Cold War. But their
quarrel had also forced a long-overdue reckoning within the United States over
China’s audacious foreign-influence operations, horrific human rights abuses,
and creeping digital despotism. Ironically, this awakening was one of the
biggest foreign-policy victories of Trump’s fractious term in office. Filled
with shocking revelations drawn from Josh Rogin’s unparalleled access to top
U.S. officials from the White House and deep within the country’s foreign
policy machine, Chaos Under Heaven reveals an administration at war with itself
during perhaps our most urgent hour.
A Little History of the World E. H. Gombrich 2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's Little
History of the World, though written in 1935, has become one of the treasures
of historical writing since its first publication in English in 2005. The Yale
edition alone has now sold over half a million copies, and the book is
available worldwide in almost thirty languages. Gombrich was of course the
best-known art historian of his time, and his text suggests illustrations on
every page. This illustrated edition of the Little History brings together the
pellucid humanity of his narrative with the images that may well have been in
his mind's eye as he wrote the book. The two hundred illustrations—most of them
in full color—are not simple embellishments, though they are beautiful. They
emerge from the text, enrich the author's intention, and deepen the pleasure of
reading this remarkable work. For this edition the text is reset in a spacious
format, flowing around illustrations that range from paintings to line
drawings, emblems, motifs, and symbols. The book incorporates freshly drawn
maps, a revised preface, and a new index. Blending high-grade design, fine
paper, and classic binding, this is both a sumptuous gift book and an enhanced
edition of a timeless account of human history.
The Coming Collapse of China Gordon G. Chang 2001-07-31 China is hot. The world
sees a glorious future for this sleeping giant, three times larger than the
United States, predicting it will blossom into the world's biggest economy by
2010. According to Chang, however, a Chinese-American lawyer and China
specialist, the People's Republic is a paper dragon. Peer beneath the veneer of
modernization since Mao's death, and the symptoms of decay are everywhere:
Deflation grips the economy, state-owned enterprises are failing, banks are
hopelessly insolvent, foreign investment continues to decline, and Communist
party corruption eats away at the fabric of society. Beijing's cautious reforms
have left the country stuck midway between communism and capitalism, Chang
writes. With its impending World Trade Organization membership, for the first
time China will be forced to open itself to foreign competition, which will
shake the country to its foundations. Economic failure will be followed by
government collapse. Covering subjects from party politics to the Falun Gong to
the government's insupportable position on Taiwan, Chang presents a thorough
and very chilling overview of China's present and not-so-distant future.
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Dealing with China Henry M. Paulson 2015-04-14 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
DEALING WITH CHINA takes the reader behind closed doors to witness the creation
and evolution and future of China's state-controlled capitalism. Hank Paulson
has dealt with China unlike any other foreigner. As head of Goldman Sachs,
Paulson had a pivotal role in opening up China to private enterprise. Then, as
Treasury secretary, he created the Strategic Economic Dialogue with what is now
the world's second-largest economy. He negotiated with China on needed economic
reforms, while safeguarding the teetering U.S. financial system. Over his
career, Paulson has worked with scores of top Chinese leaders, including Xi
Jinping, China's most powerful man in decades. In DEALING WITH CHINA, Paulson
draws on his unprecedented access to modern China's political and business
elite, including its three most recent heads of state, to answer several key
questions: How did China become an economic superpower so quickly? How does
business really get done there? What are the best ways for Western business and
political leaders to work with, compete with, and benefit from China? How can
the U.S. negotiate with and influence China given its authoritarian rule, its
massive environmental concerns, and its huge population's unrelenting demands
for economic growth and security? Written in the same anecdote-rich, pageturning style as Paulson's bestselling memoir, On the Brink, DEALING WITH CHINA
is certain to become the classic and definitive examination of how to engage
China's leaders as they build their economic superpower.
A Military History of China David Andrew Graff 2012-03-09 Gaining an
understanding of China's long and sometimes bloody history can help to shed
light on China's ascent to global power. Many of China's imperial dynasties
were established as the result of battle, from the chariot warfare of ancient
times to the battles of the Guomindang (KMT) and Communist regimes of the
twentieth century. China's ability to sustain complex warfare on a very large
scale was not emulated in other parts of the world until the Industrial Age,
despite the fact that the country is only now rising to economic dominance. In
A Military History of China, Updated Edition, David A. Graff and Robin Higham
bring together leading scholars to offer a basic introduction to the military
history of China from the first millennium B.C.E. to the present. Focusing on
recurring patterns of conflict rather than traditional campaign narratives,
this volume reaches farther back into China's military history than similar
studies. It also offers insightful comparisons between Chinese and Western
approaches to war. This edition brings the volume up to date, including
discussions of the Chinese military's latest developments and the country's
most recent foreign conflicts.
China Debates the Future Security Environment Michael Pillsbury 2000 This study
offers over 600 selected quotations from the writings of over 200 Chinese
authors published from 1994 to 1999. Analysis and interpretation are kept to a
minimum so that the Chinese may speak for themselves. Many Chinese scholars
assisted with this study by providing hard-to-get books and articles unfamiliar
to most Westerners. Half the authors were interviewed in China. They explained
some of the viewpoints in recent debates about the future security environment.
Debates in China are generally concealed, and frequently authors pretend they
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do not exist. However muted they may be, China's debates about the future
nevertheless exist and merit attention if we are to understand the premises of
China's national strategy and set a baseline from which to measure any future
change in these premises.
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